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Hi Kandie,        July 18, 2001 
 
 Thank you so much for an entertaining and educational afternoon 

program. You really were great and everybody enjoyed your program. We 

are very appreciative of the large crowd that you brought in to Ventfort Hall. 

We are the struggling ‘new kid on the block’ in the museum field in the 

Berkshires and this will surely help us gain popularity among area people.  

 Thanks again and we look forward to inviting you back for another 

show soon!!! 

 

 
Take care, 
 
 Lani Sternerup 
 
 Ventfort Hall 
 Education and Program Coordinator. 
 


